
Diary Dates 
 

September 

28th NSPCC Day 

29th  Macmillan Coffee 

Morning 

29th Rights Respecting Day 

October 

9th  Phonics Evening – 5.30pm 

12th  Individual photographs 

12th  Harvest Market – 2.30pm 

19th  Disco – Infants 

5.30pm/Juniors 6.35pm. 

20th  End of Half Term 

30th  Children return 

31st Class 2 start gymnastics 

 

 

Welcome back! 
Welcome to the new school year!  We hope that you 

all had a wonderful break – someone just needed to 

tell the weather that it was our summer holiday!  A 

huge welcome to all the new children and families who 

have joined us – the children have already settled in 

beautifully! 

Information 
Our main way of communication with you continues to 

be through the eSchools platform; log on to the class 

pages and you will find useful information including the 

topics that your children are covering this term!  Log in 

details are being sent out for all new parents who have 

not yet received them.  You will then be able to 

download the app which will keep you updated with 

any messages that we send out, your child’s 

attendance details and a personal calendar of events 

for your children. Please contact the office if you have 

any queries.   

A weekly newsletter is sent out on a Friday through 

email.  It is also available via the school’s website. 

We also share some of our magical moments on Twitter 

– follow us on @steammillspri 

Clubs 
Club letters have been sent out this week.  If your child 

would like to attend, please use the form to sign up and 

return to school.  Spaces are limited for some clubs and 

we may need to operate a waiting list. 

Unicef Shoe Share 
Thank you to everyone who donated shoes at the end of term – over 3 bin bags were handed in 

to Clarks.   The shoes will be weighted and converted into money which will support the 

education of children in areas of need across the world.  
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